
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2022 8:46:10 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2022 

MR Terry Wilson 
260 Sydney road RD 
Bal owlah NSW 2060 

RE: DA2022/0469 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108 

Hi 
The proposed development is inappropriate and not in keeping with the architectural heritage 
of the location.lt is also too high and bulky.Any development needs aoorovak of an 
appropriately qualified heritage archetect.Please don't destroy the character of this area. 

2022/627896


